
From: 
Sent: 08 February 2019 17:21
To: General
Subject: NYM/2018/0818/FL

Further to my telephone conversation this afternoon with the planning department concerning the above
application, l live directly opposite the property on the other side of the valley and would like to make the
following observations:

There has been  some sympathetic extension made to the existing property . I feel that the new garage building
is out of keeping with the rest of the site due to its size and external cladding which make it stand out in an
unpleasing and unharmonious way.  I feel it should have been smaller or stone clad to minimize its impact. I
reference the stone barn opposite Hempsyke Farm.

The size of the construction in its present stark form could be mitigated by painting this in a dark colour so that
it more closely resembles wooden barns in the area.

Colin Bainbridge

Hobbin Head Lane
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